
 



 

 
Month of June 

Fr. Zack’s Book Club 
Begins 

 
June 26-30 

Vacation  
Bible School 

 
June 27-28 

Our Daily Bread 
casserole collection 

 
June 30 
Cocktails  

in the Courtyard 

 
July 10-14 

SMILE Camp 

 
July 15  

Catholicism Today 
with Fr. Zack 

 
August 5 

Catholicism Today 
with Fr. Zack 

 
September 8 

Adoration  
Under the Stars 

 
September 22 

Third Annual  
Msgr. Aiken Golf 

Tournament 
Our exclusive SHG 

custom rosary is available 
in two styles and prices: 

6mm Bohemian glass 
beads, cobalt blue: $40 

7mm round Italian 
olivewood beads, 

light tan/brown: $45 

shgparish.org/150throsary 

June 27/28 
Casserole Collection for Our Daily Bread 

Volunteers will collect your casseroles and dona-
tions of non-perishable items at the rear kitchen  

entrance. 
  

 
 Tuesday, June 27 

7:00 — 9:00 pm 
 Wednesday, June 28 

7:30 — 9:00 am 

shgparish.org/odb 

Altar Flowers in Memory of  

Clarence H Griffin III and Sean H. Griffin 

(donated by Janet Griffin) 

Honor a loved one by donating the purchase of altar 
flowers  at shgparish.org/altarflowers 



Dear Parishioners, 
    Most people in the early church, first through the third century, 
feared dying for being a Christian.  They knew that making a de-
cision for Christ, coming to the Eucharist and living His com-
mands, made them enemies of the state.  Many of them personal-
ly witnessed friends, family members and neighbors tortured and 
killed simply because they were Christian and would not give up 
their faith.  However, even earlier in time people suffered for their 
faith. Jeremiah speaks of this in the first reading where he talks 
about “terror on every side.”  People are denouncing him, he is 
thrown into a cistern to drown (fortunately there is not water!) and 
persecuted day after day.   
  We may think those days are over and they certainly are for 
those who have given up their faith, don’t come to any church 
any more or don’t profess the faith.  But for we who try to live the 
Gospel, keep the commandments and admonitions of Jesus and 
speak up for real Truth, persecution has and will come to us.  Our 
country, unfortunately, is coming to see Christianity as a 
threat.  When we speak up for the immigrant we are told we are 
unpatriotic—that “they” should come into the country legal-
ly.  True, but have you ever worked with anyone who has tried to 
come into the country legally?  When we stand up for the rights 
of the unborn, the human person in the womb, we are told we 
are insensitive to women and their rights.  And when we stand up 
for basic moral principles, almost universally accepted 30 years 
ago, we are told we are exclusionary.  Not only are we sidelined 
in the media, in conversation and in the political parties, people 
are now being attacked physically.  (Note the man in front of the 
Pregnancy Center a couple of weeks ago.)  My friends, if you 
stand up for what Jesus asks us to do, you will be persecuted. Be 
ready to join a long and illustrious list of men, women and even 
children who have witnessed to the faith for more than 2,000 years. 

Thank You from the Little Sisters of the Poor 

The love and support that you gave the Little Sisters of the Poor 
during their visit on February 25th and 26th was a sign of your 
genuine charity.  The collection amounted to $12,766.05. Your 

Gifts are truly a sign of God’s loving and caring Providence, which 
will help us provide the best possible care for the many elderly in 
need who come to make their Home with us.  The Residents of St. 
Martin’s Home join with us in promising you our daily prayers for 

your many intentions.  

God Bless you all! 



Confirmation and Religious Education Programs 
 

Online registration is open for our 2023-2024 faith formation 
programs that begin in September! 

 

 $80 per child  

Register at shgparish.org/2023faithformation 

Sunday, July 9 
Wedding  

Anniversary Blessings 
 

If you are celebrating a  
wedding anniversary in July, 

please sign up at 
shgparish.org/anniversary  

or call the Parish Office at 

410-833-1696 to receive 
a special blessing at the 

9:30 am Mass. 



“Pick a little, talk a little, cheep, cheep, 
cheep…”!   Please join the Glyndon Area 
Players (and the Pick A Little ladies) at our 

26th annual production – Meredith 
Willson’s The Music Man!   Show dates 
will be August 4, 5, 6 and 10, 11, 12, 

and 13 at Sacred Heart. 

Please visit glyndonareaplayers.com 
for more information. 

150th Anniversary Apparel Order 

Our next order will be placed on July 5th 
Samples available in the  
Narthex after all Masses. 

NEW– Sun shirts and t-shirts 

shgparish.org/150thapparel 

We Welcome the 
Newly Baptized! 

 
 

Aidan Matthew Atencio 
Edwin Lee Troy 

Pray for the Repose 
of the Souls of the 
Faithful Departed 

 
 

Stanley Cochran  
Maria Luz Acevedo 




